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Welcome Back !

We hope everyone enjoyed safe and happy holiday celebrations with family and friends !

2021- 2022 School Year

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year will begin this month.
Please check your child’s tote bag for this important information. If it is
your intention to retain a seat for the next school year, please be sure
to return your re-registration form and registration fee, as soon as
possible. This is also the time to enroll siblings to ensure that a seat is
held. Open registration for the public will begin on February 15th.
Seats cannot be guaranteed after open enrollment begins, without pre-
registration. Enrollment forms received by February 15th will
receive a 50% registration fee discount.

Information regarding the Summer session ( Summer Camp) , will also be forthcoming.

2020 Tax statements are
available by request. Please
call the school office or leave a
note in the tuition box for
Mrs. Davis.

Jates to Remember:

1—- Academy closed
4— classes resume
Monthly tuition due

18— No VPK- All other
classes are in session

24— fire drill

T_ VPK Enroliment for the Fall |I

If your child is currently in our Three year old room with Ms Carol, now is the
time to obtain his/her VPK voucher. Please refer to the VPK information
sheet attached to your child’s re-enrollment form or call Early Learning Coali-
tion Office to apply for your child’s VPK voucher. Once your voucher is ob-
tained, please sign parent signature and bring it to school.
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Our Giving Tree Project was a huge success ! Thanks to all
of you, we collected about 120 specific gifts for local foster

children. I'm sure Christmas morning in their foster homes
were much brighter because if it !

And we collected over 3401b of food for the Cape Caring

Center during our Food Drive, too ! Thank You !




